## Craig, Sondra

From: Vicky Gates <fiveluckycharms@hotmail.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 8, 2024 5:41 PM

**To:** ZZ Council Members

**Subject:** Library

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from fiveluckycharms@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

I'm voicing my concern as a neighbor of the South Branch Library. We have worked very hard to collect signatures, attend mtgs and have meetings to make this an historic building of the city of La Crosse. It's a shame that our mayor thinks nothing of having it torn down ... very disappointing. I hope our council acts differently. Thank you ... Vicky Gates Sent from my iPhone